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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:38 AM
To: 'Kelly Stull'
Subject: RE: Seminole county water increase

Good morning Ms. Stull Remiszewski, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Kelly Stull [mailto:kellystull@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:05 AM 
To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact 
Subject: Seminole county water increase 
 
Hello 
I am a resident of Sweetwater Oaks in Seminole county. I understand the vote to increase our water by 130% is 
set to occur tomorrow. Please note we are all against this increase and I hope your vote takes this into 
consideration. 
Thank you 
Kelly Stull Remiszewski 




